
Pesticide Application Notice 2023-2024

The district maintains a registry of parents/guardians of students who have registered to receive written 

or telephone notification prior to the application of pesticides to school grounds. It is the School 

District’s practice to restrict applications to days when school is not in session, whenever possible, and 

to use pesticides only when non-chemical solutions are ineffective.  

To be added to the registry, please check “Yes”. If you do not wish to be added to the registry, please 

check “No.” 

Yes  □

No   □

Notification will be given before application of the pesticide. Prior notice is not required if there is no 

imminent threat to health or property. 

Student Name:     _________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name (Please Print):  _________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:   _________________________________________ 

Date:     _________________________________________ 
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